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Monday 26 August 

The Wauchope Public School P&C is holding its very popular Father's Day Stall again this year on 

Monday 26 August in the school hall. 

Children can bring in money to purchase an exciting variety of items from 

$1 - $15. 

Your child's classroom teacher will escort your children to the hall to do their shopping. Each class 

will be allocated a time slot on the day so that children are not all shopping at once. 

Children love the opportunity to buy something special for their Dad, Pop, Grandad, carers ... 

This stall cannot operate without the support of volunteers. If you have a spare hour or three to help 

with the sale of items to students, please text Sarsha on 0400 535 842 or email the P&C on 

wauchopepspandc@gmail.com. (Younger siblings welcome) 

The WPS P&C Association thank you for your continued support. 


